
From: Matt de Ferranti 
Sent: Monday, March 04, 2019 5:28 PM EST 
To: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> 
CC: Moore, Brian <brsmoore@amazon.com>; Huseman, Brian <bhuseman@amazon.com> 
Subject: RE: Thank you! 

Andrea,

 

Thank you again for this note: I took a look and believe South Lake Union is the area I visited 5-6 years ago that has a water taxi I

took while on vacation. The area as a whole did seem to be a newly thriving one.

 

I agree that the multiplier impacts are significant and am looking forward to the time when you will be here and part of the

community, as I am confident that the partnership will benefit Arlington and Amazon.

 

Looking forward to continuing to build the partnership over the coming weeks and months.

 

Best regards,

 

Matt

 

Matt de Ferranti

Member, Arlington County Board

 
Any email sent to/from Arlington County email addresses may be subject to disclosure under Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) requests.

 

 

From: Fava, Andrea [mailto:afava@amazon.com] 

Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 9:34 AM

To: Matt de Ferranti <mdeferranti@arlingtonva.us>

Cc: Moore, Brian <brsmoore@amazon.com>; Huseman, Brian <bhuseman@amazon.com>

Subject: Thank you!

 

Dear Matt,

 

Thank you again for taking the time to meet with us this week!

 

You mentioned small businesses as a priority. I thought you might be interested in this blog post about how small businesses have

thrived around our Seattle HQ: https://blog.aboutamazon.com/job-creation-and-investment/catalyst-for-growth.

 

Very best,

 

Andrea

 

 
Andrea Fava  Public Policy Director | Amazon
afava@amazon.com | T 202.442.2952 | M 202.580.9510

 

|


